
August 3, 2018

Town of Palm Beach
Attention: Members of the Town Council
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council

I trust everyone is enjoying a wonderful summer.

Last year’s inaugural Palm Beaches Marathon proved to be a success in part because of your  
approval to allow a portion of the Marathon and Half Marathon (1.2 miles) to cross the bridge onto 
Palm Beach. I have submitted a request once again to ask for permission to have the December 2nd 

2018 Marathon cross onto Palm Beach and will be presenting to you on Wednesday August 15th.

Please note that we have reversed the course starting south on Flagler and then crossing over the 
middle bridge in an effort to be off the west bound lane sooner for your residents. We felt this 
change would be viewed positively and thereby cause as little disruption as possible.

Thank you again for supporting us last year, and I look forward to seeing you on the 15th.

Respectively submitted,

Kenneth R. Kennerly
Managing Director & Owner
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